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Class Attendance  

Mrs Bailey 79.28% 

Mrs Spencer 91.42% 

Mrs Cartwright 93.68% 

Mrs Abel 100% 

Miss Standish 98.94% 

Mrs Darby 89.5% 

Mr Challoner 96.55% 

Mr Skye 93.79% 

Miss O’Gorman 93.33% 

Mrs Murray  96.87 

 
 Attendance this Week  Nits  

Please check your                  

children’s hair for our 

friendly visitors and follow 

the guidance.  

https://www.nhs.uk/

conditions/head-lice-and-

nits/ 

Music Lessons  

Following on from the parent 

mail earlier this week. Please 

contact the school office for fur-

ther details on how to access 

extra curricular music lessons. 

These will take place at school 

on Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday between 3.30 and 5.30pm 

There will be a charge for this .  



 

 

 

Congratulations to the            

children of the week; Friday 

24th September  
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Dates for the Diary:   

Tuesday 5th October  School Photographs 

Friday 8th October Miss O'Gorman's Class Assembly  9am  

On Tuesday 28th September St Joseph’s participated in a football         

tournament in Braunstone. The weather wasn’t great but the team 

were ace!  

Congratulations to the winning team  

Score: 10—5  

We are all very proud of you                                                  Mr. P. Challoner 

Well done Children and Work of the 

week: Friday 1st October 2021  

This week the children have 

enjoyed two assemblies.. On 

Wednesday the children en-

joyed learning about Parlia-

ment and today the children  

gained an understanding of 

how to  clean and save water 

at home.  

How can we save water at 

home?  

Can you remember?  
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Message from the Head Teacher 

This week has been very busy with so many learning 

opportunities embraced.  

Thank you Mr Challoner for your brilliant coaching 

skills and the children for a fantastic away result.  

Thank you Mrs Martin and Mrs Ashmore for your 

efforts in launching our new wildlife garden I’m look-

ing forward to watching the garden grow and evolve. 

My thanks also to all who attended our launch on 

what was a cool and inclement evening,  There  will 

be further opportunities planned throughout the year 

to help out in our Garden, and donations of plants, 

cuttings and any surplus gardening equipment will be 

much appreciated, please contact the school office.  

Have a lovely Weekend 

Mrs Dedman  

 

 

Thank you Librarians—The library is 

looking ace. We have almost cata-

logued our fiction books in prepara-

tion for using accelerated reader.  

More information to follow.  


